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Dear New GSAS Member, 
 
As the president of the board, I would like to welcome you to the Greater Seattle 
Aquarium Society!  The club is a great way to connect with fellow hobbyists in the 
region and share ideas.  We offer the following resources: 
 
GSAS.org: Our website is the gateway to schedules, directions, and events.  Please 
visit and explore! 
 
Monthly Meeting: For the months of September through June we meet on the sec-
ond Tuesday of each month at Weter Hall on the Seattle Pacific University in North 
Queen Anne.  We have a party in December and a picnic in the summer. 
 
Member Chat: The gsas-member list is for discussions amongst GSAS members.  If 
you have a problem, a question, or something to sell this is a great place to start.  
 
Auctions: The club holds two major auctions.  Aquatic plants and fish in February 
and everything in April.  We have a small auctions after meetings to support our 
Award Programs (except December).  Auctions are an excellent way to acquire lo-
cally raised  livestock and see rare/hard to find fish.   Members receive a 60% split at 
the big auctions and the option of a 50% spit at meetings. 
 
Library: Our small library holds a number of books on every aquarium topic ar-
ranged by subject.  Members are encouraged to browse and check out items. 
 
Discounts: Your current membership card is valid for discounts at a number of 
stores in the region.  Several stores are listed on the back of your card with additional 
opportunities listed at GSAS.org. 
 
Welcome to GSAS! 
          

        
Paul Wallace 
pwallace@u.washington.edu 
206 297-8062 

We meet on the SPU campus. Doors open at 
7:00 pm and meetings start at 7:30.  Visit 
GSAS.org for schedule.      Image from SPU.edu 


